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Comcast Programming Advisory 20240923

Frank Cattani
Village President
Village of Ladd
P.O. Box 305
Ladd, IL 61329

Dear President Cattani:

As part of our ongoing commitment to keep you and our customers informed about changes to
Xfinity TV services, we wanted to notify you that NBC Sports Chicago is ceasing operations on
October 1, 2024. As a result, NBC Sports Chicago will no longer be available as part of our
lineup. As a function of this change, we have implemented a channel slate (advising of
unavailability) on the channel and activated www.xfinity.com/programmingchanges to help
keep our customers informed during this period.

Please let me know if you have any questions. | can be reached at (815) 218-6179 or at
david_pietryla@comcast.com.

Sincerely,

A S B

David Pietryla
Government Affairs Manager
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